Sent: 26 September 2015 09:46
To: Planning
Subject: Contact Form submission from article View/comment on planning apps on www.cherwell.gov.uk
	Contact Form Submission

	Article
	View/comment on planning apps (8938) 
	

	Name:
	raffaella zero
	

	Address 1:
	1 the old almshouses
	

	Address 2:
	middle street
	

	Town:
	islip
	

	Postcode:
	ox5 2se
	

	Comments:
	I am mother of Giorgio and Leandro Blundell/Shaw pupils of Dr South School in Islip. I am concerned that I was not notified of the additional material published on 16 September and that the consultation period is so short on such a technical matter. I hope that the Council will pay due attention to its responsibilities for the education of pupils in its schools when determining planning matters. I am very concerned that Network Rail’s proposed noise and vibration mitigation strategy for Islip does not include any mitigation for the school. I am not clear how Network Rail can estimate that there is an impact on the school grounds but not on the school buildings. I am concerned that the analysis conducted by Network Rail is too narrow in its analysis so that the Council cannot be confident it will prove correct under all circumstances in future. I therefore believe the Council should adopt a precautionary approach and require Network Rail to install adequate sound barriers between the railway and the school. At the very least, the Council must ensure that the noise levels in the school grounds and school building do not exceed the estimates provided by Network Rail by instituting monitoring of noise levels and regular public reporting of these results.I wish to object to Network Rail’s application for the discharge of planning condition 19 with respect to section E (Islip) of the railway upgrade. Raffaella Zero 
	


